

25 April 2025

Padre John

Thank you for your comment on THE DARKSIDE of HUMAN NATURE.

Your "OUTRAGEOUS" observation is reiteration of our crys that are ONLY heard in the prison ethereal when we see, or hear of, the punishment death of a fellow harmless elderly prisoner.

When we protest and stand witness to these extreme injustices of death by prolong punishment we are labelled "disaffected fabricators," thereby using the intoxicant of societial fear and loathing of prisoners: "The Fox assures us ALL CHICKENS ARE DANGEROUS."

Aware of the Fox's intention to mislead those whom may be interested, everything I share on prison abuses is supported by cited authorities. One of those authorities is The Prison Policy Inititive (www.prisonpolicy.org.) an esteemed NGO that monitors and evaluates prison systems worldwide.

Another source is Johns Hopkins University, American Prison Writing Archive (APWA) at: prisonwitness.org. They will be launching a great newsletter in May 2025

Your prayers and support in finding true justice to our plight is most appreciated.